EEO PUBLIC FILE REPORT

This EEO Public File Report is prepared for the reporting period commencing
October 1, 2019 through September 20, 2020’ (the “Reporting Period”) covering the
station employment unit (“SEU”) which includes AM radio stations KXEN, St. Louis, MO,
licensed to BDJ Radio Enterprises, LLC, and WGNU, St. Louis, MO, licensed to 920
AM, LLC (together, the “Stations”).

During the Reporting Period, no full-time employees were hired and no outreach
initiatives were undertaken by the Stations’ owners. By way of explanation, for
approximately the first nine months of the Reporting Period (thru June 23, 2020), the
Stations were under contract to be sold. (See BAL-20190726AAFand BAL-
20190726AAG.) During that same portion of the Reporting Period, the Stations were
operating pursuant to a time brokerage arrangement with the prospective Assignee.
However, the sale was not consummated, and notices of non-consummation were filed
with the Commission on June 25, 2020. To be clear, no new hirings, part-time or full-
time, have taken place since the termination of the time brokerage arrangement.

' The Reporting Period is shortened by 10 days in order to timely upload the Report to the Stations’ public
inspection files, include the Report in the Stations’ Form 396 EEO Program Report to be filed before the Stations’
license renewal applications are filed, and then timely file the Stations” license renewal applications by the October
1, 2020 deadline.



